
January 30 - February 3
Central Elementary School: Weekly Update

Always a FABULOUS time at our Circle of Courage Assemblies!

Week at a Glance
MONDAY: No School (PD Day)

TUESDAY: 3:30 - 4:30 Grade 4/5 Basketball Club

WEDNESDAY: Hot Lunch Forms Due

Everyone is welcome! Join us for our next assembly on Feb.
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THANK YOU to our monthly WOW Wall Swag Bag Sponsors:

Taber Home & Farm and The Mediterranean Grill!

Screen Time Guide for ParentsScreen Time Guide for Parents

28, @ 2:15 pm.
Our monthly assemblies bring opportunities to celebrate students in so many ways. We present the
monthly WOW Wall certificates and swag bag winners. Our grade 5 leaders discuss one of the four
Circle of Courage topics - this month was independence. We also always present our Golden Book
Award, play a fun game, and sing our incredible school song, We are the Brave (written and composed
by our very own Ms. Barnes). We welcome all families to join in for our monthly assemblies!

A great parent resource: Screen Time Guide
The link below was shared with schools as a helpful parent resource. Check it out!

https://myvision.org/guides/screen-time-guide/


Reading Buddies build connections across the grades...
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Alberta Education Assurance Survey
Parents and Guardians, you will be getting information in your mail
about the Alberta Education Assurance Survey - a survey our
government does to check in on the quality of education you feel your
child is receiving.
This is different from the Horizon survey you may have completed in
December.
If you need help completing the Alberta Ed survey, please feel free to contact the school and someone
can help you out.

Thank you for taking the time to provide feedback on our school.

Watch for our upcoming School Council fundraiser: Mom's
Pantry!
Information will be coming out in February about our upcoming fundraiser, Mom's Pantry.
Next School Council Meeting: February 16, 6:30 in the learning commons: Everyone is welcome!
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HAVE A WONDERFUL WEEK!




